
From: Adam Federman [mailto:adamfederman@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 10:18 AM 
To: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov> 
Subject: public records request 

 

Adam Federman 

1121 Galvin RD 

Cornwall, VT 05753 

adamfederman@gmail.com 

  
6/14/2016 

  
Dear Ms. London: 
  

Pursuant to Vermont's Public Records Act, 1 V.S.A. 315-320, I hereby request copies of the 
following records:  
  

All letters, memoranda, reports or other writings issued or received by the Governor’s office 
between 2015 and the present that treat the question of the resettlement of Syrian refugees to the 
state of Vermont. In addition I am requesting any and all correspondence or communication 
between the Governor’s office and the Mayor of Rutland, Chris Louras, or his office, regarding the 
question of Syrian refugee resettlement to Vermont between 2015 and the present. 
  
I am addressing this request to you in the belief that you are the custodian of such documents. If 
you are not, I request that you forward my request to the proper custodian of such documents and 
inform me of who that person is.  
  
I hereby agree to pay reasonable and customary costs for these copies upon delivery, provided that 
the total does not exceed $100.00. If the charge would exceed that amount, please so inform me 
before incurring the expense.  
  

If the law does not allow me to have access to some of these records, please inform me within three 
business days, as provided by law, and inform me of the specific exemption that applies to each 
record or portion of a record being withheld. If an otherwise public record has a portion that is 
exempt from disclosure, please redact the exempt portion and release a copy of the rest of the 
document together with a notation of the specific exemption that applies to the redacted portion.  
  

If some or all of my request is denied, please tell me the title and name of the person responsible 
for the denial and, as the law requires, please inform me of the appeal procedures available to me 
and the name of the person to whom an appeal may be made.  
  

If you have questions about this request, please call me at (917) 697-5241.  
  

Thank you for your assistance. 
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Sincerely, 

Adam Federman 

 

 

Adam Federman 
(917) 697-5241 
adamfederman.com 
adamfederman@gmail.com 
adamfederman@protonmail.com (encrypted email) 
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